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1523 Washington Street, West Newton, MA 02465 

617-244-0608 • Fax 617-969-1025 

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time�

October 11, 2020�

www.ccsbparish.org  �

email: info@ccsbparish.org�

PARISH STAFF 

 

Pastor: Rev. Daniel C. O’Connell 

Pastoral Associate: Sr. Jeanette Gaudet, m.f.i.c. 

Family Faith Formation: Matt Marchand 

Business Manager: Jay Porter  

Office Manager: Pam Burke 

Consultant Adult Formation: Regina O’Connor 

Director of Music: Mary Nolan  

 

 

MASS SCHEDULES 

Sat. Vigil:  4:00 pm 

Sunday:  8:00 am  

  10:00 am  

Monday-Wednesday      8:00am 

Prayer Service & Novena: Mondays at 12 Noon  

 

BAPTISM�

The baptism of infants is generally celebrated on 

the third Sunday of each month. Parents should 

contact the parish office to make arrangements. 

Adults seeking baptism or desiring to become 

members of the Catholic Church should contact 

the office for information.�

�

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY�

Couples desiring marriage in the Church should 

contact the parish office for details at least six 

months prior to the anticipated date of their �

wedding.�

�

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION�

Confession is available on Saturdays from �

3:00 � 3:30 pm in St. Bernard’s Chapel or by �

appointment.�

�

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK�

Please notify the parish office if you or a family 

member is hospitalized or homebound and desires 

to receive the Eucharist and/or the Sacrament of 

the Anointing of the Sick.�

�

Corpus Christi�St. Bernard Parish is a faith community �

centered in the Eucharistic celebration. Each day we give 

witness to our baptismal promises and commit ourselves to 

learn, love, and live the Gospel �

message of Jesus Christ.�



�

� �

O������ 11,  2020�

  �

Saturday �        October 10th�

4:00 pm              Janet Platt�

�         1 year� Memorial�

 �

Sunday�        October 11th�

 8:00 am             Loretta McVey� Memorial�

 �

10:00 am�        Laurence Fahey �    Memoria1�

�

Tuesday� October 13th�

8:00 am� Military Personnel�

�               And Families�

�

Saturday �        October 10th�

4:00 pm              Mark O’Brien   � Memrorial�

�

Sunday� October 18th�

8:00 am�� Kenneth Bruhmuller�         Memorial�

�

10:00 am         �   Mario Baldi Jr�

�                Nicholas Baldi       �          Memorial�

                           ( 50 years)�

�

JUST A THOUGHT … FROM  FR. DAN  

Bristol Lodge Food Pantry�

Fall is here and the need is           

great ! Please con�nue to               

support  The Bristol Lodge Food  

Pantry.  The bin is now located on 

the Porch at Allen Place .                 

The parish Scripture Study Group will meet virtually via 

Zoom on October 11 at 4:30 pm to begin its 

study of Mary    Magdalene, Apostle to the 

Apostles. We will be using a text and study 

guide from the Little Rock Scripture Study 

Program. The material is  available in both 

paperback and ebook  formats. More           

information about the material is available at  

LitttleRockScripture.org. Newcomers are    

always welcome. If you have any questions regarding the Scrip-

ture Study Group or what we do, please contact Betty Bruhmul-

ler at brumuller@rcn.com or Bob Larner at bjlarner@gmail.com �

Last weekend, we kicked off our Grand Annual   

Collection. Many of you have already started to  

donate! Thank you so very much! The donations we 

receive make possible many of the improvements we 

have been seeing around our parish to help it        

continue to be the welcoming parish it is. It helps us 

minister in fairness to all who come to us for         

assistance. It is the time of year when we allow     

Jesus’ Spirit to move us to understand and live the   

notion of Sacrificial Giving. When we give from the 

heart, we touch ours to His, and some amazing 

things can happen. Thank you for your generous   

and  giving spirit.�

If you did not receive a letter and would like to be a  

part of our campaign, please feel free to take a   do-

nor card and donation envelope from any of the    

doors of the church.�

This week we are invited to imagine Heaven. None of us know 

what Heaven is like. Depending on our age or focus, it may  

conjure different images or hopes. In all likelihood, a common 

thread that could run through all ideas is that Heaven is a place 

of happiness and joy. The readings the Lord sets before us this 

week are a reminder that, in Jesus, the Kingdom has come. The 

joys of Heaven can be enjoyed now when we allow ourselves to 

be images of His love!�

� � The people at Bethany House Ministry 

as � � well as the prisoners they serve are 

� � most grateful for the con�nued support   

� � of our parishioners with our annual 

soap drive. This year the ministry is providing a gi� box 

for 2200 prisoners and our dona�on will help tremen-

dously  THANK YOU all again!�

 2nd Collection  � This weekend  October 10�11th�

Holy Father and Missionary Effort �

�

Today’s 2nd Collection, is a worldwide   

collection that supports the activities of the 

Holy See through which Pope Francis     

governs the Church and exercises his     

charitable works. When used for charitable 

outreach, funds from this collection help 

those most in need. Take this opportunity to 

join with Pope Francis and �

be a  sign of  mercy �
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28th Sunday in Ordinary Time�

 Week of October 11, 2020 �

DAILY MASS�

� 9:30am LIVE, 7pm and 11:30pm�

�

Sunday, October 11�

Father Richard Fitzgerald, Brighton�

�

Monday, October 12�

Bishop Robert P. Reed, West Region/Watertown�

�

Tuesday, October 13�

Father Chris Bae, Brighton�

�

Wednesday, October 14�

Father Matthew Norwood, Hingham�

�

Thursday, October 15�

Father Jean Aubin, Walpole�

�

Friday, October 16�

Father James Laughlin, Wellesley�

�

Saturday, October 17�

Father Richard Erikson, Reading�

Ways to Watch the CatholicTV Network:�

Cable:�Comcast Ch 268, Verizon Ch 296, RCN Ch 85 �

Livestream: CatholicTVLIVE.com �

Daily Masses:�WatchtheMass.com �

Also available on Roku, Apple TV and  Amazon FireTV,            

Congratula�ons to Alyssa J. (Gr. 4) 

the winner of our Season of         

Crea�on Art Contest. Thank you to    

everyone who helped celebrate the 

Season of Crea�on with Sr. Jeane(e 

and the parish community �

The Spiritual Exercises of Saint Ignatius in Every Day Life 

(the 19th Annotation Retreat) is available in a group     

setting for Catholic adults. The number of participants will 

be limited. The Spiritual Exercises will extend over the 

course of twenty�four weeks and will begin on Wednesday,          

November 18, 2020 and conclude April 21, 2021. �

�

The group will use the Zoom format to meet on line week-

ly from 10am to 12:00pm. �

�

Mary Ann McLaughlin will direct the Spiritual         

Exercises. For further information please call      

617-686-2287 or 

email:maryannmclaughlin2@aol.com. 

PARISH SUPPORT 

OCTOBER 4, 2020 $ 2,281.00 

THANK YOU!! 

Each October the Church in the United States celebrates Respect 

Life Month, and the first Sunday of October is observed as     

Respect Life Sunday. As Catholics, we are called every day to 

cherish, defend, and protect those who are most vulnerable, from 

the beginning of life to its end, and at every point in between. 

During the month of October, the Church asks us to reflect more 

deeply on what it means to respect the dignity of every human 

life. The U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops provides free 

downloadable graphic and text resources (in English and             

Spanish) to help parishes share the Gospel of life during Respect 

Life Month and throughout the year which can be found at     

respectlife.org/respect�life�month. �

The Spirit of God has filled the     

universe with              

possibilities and     

therefore, from the very 

heart of things, something new can 

always emerge. �

(¶�80 Laudato Si)�

The annual celebration of the Mass of  Remembrance in 

memory of those who have been buried from our parish in the 

past year, will be celebrated on Sunday, November 1, 

2020 at the 10:00 am Mass.  If you have lost a loved one 

in the past year and would like to  have them remembered at the 

memorial, please  provide the name to  info@ccsbparish.org�

Adoration�

�

Eucharistic Adoration & Holy Hour: 

Wednesday after 8:00 am Mass  in 

the Upper Church 
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Are you looking for something social? �

�

You are welcome to join us this Sunday for a virtual�

 small group meeting. These meetings are designed for               

parishioners to come together (virtually) 

and share faith together.�

Sunday at 11:30 AM:�

�

Join Zoom Meeting�

https://zoom.us/j/92556742875?

pwd=eC9yNnp2ODNaZDB3UW5aMkpodU12dz09�

�

Meeting ID: 925 5674 2875�

Password: 710303 �

�

�

�

�

�

�

While many aspects of our life have come to a standstill, 

the work of our ministries continues as we strive to meet 

the needs of those who are relying on our guidance and 

assistance.  Your support of the Catholic Appeal ensures 

that these programs and services continue. • If you receive 

a letter or email, respond using the pledge card or donation 

options. Visit bostoncatholicappeal.org to give online �

To learn more about Your Church at Work or to make a 

donation, visit www.bostoncatholicappeal.org �

The CCSB Men’s Prayer Group will be reading and discussing 

this book during the Fall, with �the assistance of an excellent 

study guide.�

 We will meet  on Zoom �

from 6:30�7:30 pm on 

the  following Wednes-

day’s:�

October 7 and 21�

November 18�

December 2 and 16�

�

The book costs about $12.00, and the study guide costs about 

$15.00.�

Everyone would order their own books from Amazon, but if 

that proves�difficult�for anyone, they can let Ma� Marchand 

know by email, and he will obtain copies for them through 

the Parish. Please join us! �

For additional information, please contact Matt at:�

MMarchand@ccsbparish.org�

�

�

Let Your Voice Be Heard � Again �

“Say No to ROE” �

The state legislature has extended the session until January 5th, 

2021. Please remind the members of the Joint Committee on Ju-

diciary that you oppose the expansion of abortion in Massachu-

setts. Please call the Committee at 617�722�2396 and let them 

know you are opposed to H3320 and S1209 � the ROE legisla-

tion. Every telephone call helps!�

 Remember these bills would remove: �

�� ·The requirement that young girls obtain consent before an 

abortion ·�

�� The requirement that efforts be made to save a living baby 

who survives abortion ·�

�� The requirement that late term abortions be performed in 

hospitals ·�

And the bills would allow abortion on demand for all nine 

months of pregnancy. For more information about how the ROE 

legislation would expand abortion in Massachusetts visit 

www.macatholic.org Thank you! �

Next week is World Mission Sunday. We are called through 

our Baptism to be part of the Church’s missionary efforts, through 

prayer, self�sacrifice, and support of the Mission Church through 

material aid.� This year, Pope Francis asks us to respond to that 

call, saying, “Here I Am, Send Me!” To “send” ourselves, we can:��

PRAY for the Church’s worldwide missionary work��

OFFER financial HELP and CHARITY through the World Mission 

Sunday collection for The Society for the Propagation of the 

Faith for vulnerable communities throughout Asia, Africa, 

Latin America and the Pacific Islands.��

Please make your checks payable to The Propagation of the 

Faith and drop them in the parish collection containers or go 

online: www.propfaithboston.org and click on Donate Now! �

Montrose School: Transfer or full�year enrollment 

available. Register for�Admission Events to-

day!�Visit us in person or virtually to�learn what we 

mean when we assert that our girls are called to great-

ness. Take a campus tour�and�experience our reimagined 

spaces where we can safely gather as an inspired aca-

demic, athletic and artistic community. Hear from our 

Admission team, current students, faculty and parents 

about our outstanding curriculum and award�winning 

character education.�Learn more and register at �

montroseschool.org/events. Inspired by the 

teachings of the Catholic Church, Montrose is an�

independent day school for girls in grades�

 6�12.�Montrose: Made for this moment,                  

powered by Mavericks.���

� � Fiat, a gathering of women interested in �

� � learning more about religious life, cordially �

� � invites you to the next meeting on                     

� � October 21, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. (ET) via  

Zoom.� The topic will be “Discernment 101.” If you are       

interested in participating in this meeting, please contact S. 

Marian Batho, CSJ at�marian.batho@csjboston.org�or 617�

746�2025 for more information and the link to the meeting. �


